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February • 4th, 1932

Dr. P. A. McLennan, 
107 7ane cuver Block, 
Vancouver, B. C.

My dear Dr. McLennan,

i;®3* \havo todfiy written to Dr. Penfield urging 
him to go to your meeting if at all possible. As
? he 1°e ver7 bu«Y man and is constantly in
t. ‘fî G f.01' fufh meetings. H never, I pointed cut
rLnl ! înteretit McG111 has in the surgeons of tixe 
toast, and have encouraged him to accep t.

Please remehber me to all my friends, 
ana ?rxth kind personal greetings,

I am,

Ever yours f ai thfully,

Princi pal


